Notice of Temporary Closure

From November 25, 2024, through December 8, 2024, the interior of the Madison County Annex,
located at 171 Cobblestone Dr., Madison, will be closed for renovations. The drive-through will be
open for any Tax Collector needs, and the Tax Assessor will have an auxiliary office located outside
the building. We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience and thank you for your patience.



